
IS YOUR PRODUCT WITHIN SCOPE OF THIS RECALL? 

 

The following overview provides details on how to inspect your product to determine if it is 

within the scope of this recall.  The steps include (1) product catalog number identification and 

(2) manufacturing date code identification.  If both steps confirm that the product is in the scope 

of this recall, please contact the recall hotline for corrective actions.  Should you have any 

questions, please contact the recall hotline between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm EST Monday through 

Friday, or email anytime at capritrack@philips.com. 

 

Track System Component Overview 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 1:  Identify the product catalog number.  First, determine if the system in place was 

manufactured by Capri.  The Track Rail will have a visible UL label affixed to the inside close to 

one end.  This label will specifically state ‘Capri Lighting’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1

Integral part of the Track Head. Connected to Track Rail. 
2

Sold & installed separately from the Track  Head.  Provides power & support for the Track Head. 
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Next, identify the label on the Track Head.  This label will be affixed on the inside of the Track 

Head.  It may be necessary to remove the lamp to visualize this label. Determine if this catalog 

number matches one of the catalog numbers included in the attached list of affected units.  If yes, 

proceed to step 2.  If no, the product is not in the scope of this recall, and you need not take any 

further action. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Step 2:  Identify the manufacturing date code on the product label (see images for Step 1).  The 

date range included in this product recall is from August 1, 2010 through January 29, 2013.  If 

the date code on your product falls within this range, the produce is in the scope of the recall, 

proceed with contacting the hotline number previously noted.  If the date code is not in this 

range, the product is not in the scope of this recall, and you need not take any further action. 
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